

Orangeville Legion Up Coming Events Newsletter

Comrades

Summer break is over, and we are gearing up for some fall events. The branch is proud to say that we have received our Trillium Grant funding. Work on the outside entrances has begun as well as the new HVAC system.

Our Cornhole tournament was a great success, and we are looking forward to the Golf tournament.

The Wednesday Night Euchre League on going and turn out during the summer has been great. If you are interested in playing, come to the branch and give it a try.

September

September 20th Annual Golf Tournament, all spots are full.

September 27th Fall Meat Spin, doors open at 2pm, spin starts at 3pm. Don't miss out on the fun and a chance to win your Thanksgiving meat.

We have a Fall Raffle basket. Tickets for sale at the bar, the basket includes a flavored glass turkey, mugs, flavored coffees, cookies and a fall candle. Tickets are 3 for \$5 or 10 for \$10. The draw will take place September 29th, don't miss out.

September 29, 2025, is our first General Dinner meeting since our summer break.

Tickets are available at the bar during business hours; cost of the ticket is \$14. The last day to purchase your ticket is September 26th. Come to the meeting and find out what is happening at your branch.

October

October 1st we are hosting our first Anti Fraud Seminar. The Canadian Anti Fraud Centre will be giving you, your family & friends the information needed to avoid being frauded/ scammed. With all of the new technology & artificial intelligence, can you afford not to be informed. This is open to all, and we ask that you rsvp to the branch email as space is limited. RSVP at rcl233@rogers.com, subject line Anit Fraud.

Dart League will be starting on Thursday October 23rd, with 2 weeks of pick up. The cost is \$100 for the season and must be paid prior to the start of the season which is November 6, 2025.

October 31, 2025, Poppy Campaign starts, please stop by the branch to sign up for your 2 hrs of volunteering. "We Will Remember Them" lawn signs are on sale at the branch for \$20, available in English and French. Any questions about the Poppy Campaign, please contact Tammy Middleton (Poppy Campaign Chair at 519-940-3978).

October 1st the 2026 New Years Eve party tickets will be available for purchase. Space is limited so don't miss purchasing your tickets. Please contact the branch with any questions.

Please stay tuned for updates and additional events as planning is underway. You can check the Website ($\underline{\text{HOME}}$ or our Facebook page).

Yours in comradeship,

Orangeville Legion Executive